RIVERSIDE HIGH SCHOOL

DAILY BULLETIN

October 20, 2017
Faculty & Staff
Class rings: Mr. Lehman from Herff Jones will be in the hallway outside of the cafeteria on today to deliver class rings that were ordered in the spring of last school year.  Students that ordered a ring will receive a post card about delivery.
Homecoming Spirit Week: Next week is homecoming spirit week! Let’s get pumped up for Homecoming!  Monday is white out so please white to show your support.  Please remember to bring your spare change and place it in your class jug in front of the trophy case. The class with the most money at the end of the day Thursday will earn 20 points toward their homecoming score!

Students
Rams Booster:  During the “Float Building” Rams Booster will be selling:

Tonight!  Enjoy Pizza, in addition to assorted snacks and drinks
Homecoming dance:  The sign-up sheet and forms for outside guests can be found in the high school main office.  All outside guests must be signed up by Wednesday, October 25th.  No guest will be permitted after this date.  Dance tickets are on sale after school in room 222.  Tickets are $15 per person or $25 per couple.  Cash only for accepted for ticket purchase.  The last day to purchase tickets will be Thursday, October 26th.  Please note tickets will not be sold on Friday or at the door!
Common Application: Need help with your Common Application?  Delia Campos-Ferreira is running a common app help session at 2:00 on Monday, October 30th in room 222.  If you are struggling to get your app done please join us and she will walk you through it.  Any questions see Delia. 

Seniors:  Senior Portraits retakes will be taking place on October 31st.  Please sign up with Ms. Nicola in room 223. 

School Pictures: Underclassmen picture retakes will be taking place on November 1st.   Please sign up in the Main Office. 
Blood Drive: Any student 16 or older that would like to help save a life by donating blood can sign up with Mrs. Hunter in room 222.  The blood drive is November 14th. 

Guidance
Any student interested in the Culinary Arts (Wanting to be a Chef or baker), please sign up in guidance to attend The Restaurant of Walnut Hill College Presentation, on November 21, 2017.
Seniors- RCBC will be visiting RHS on October 26th to discuss your options if you want to attend in fall 2018.  Please sign up in guidance office ASAP.
All students who are interested in attending the National College Fair on Sunday, November 12th will need to sign up in the guidance office.  You will be able to get the permission slip after you sign.  This is a wonderful opportunity to speak with college representatives from over 400 colleges and universities.
Mini College Fairs will be held in the media center on November 6th and November 15th from 10 AM to 12 PM.  Any high school students interested in attending MUST sign up in guidance.
(No Birthdays to announce for 10/20/17*not necessary to make on announcements
